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RE: Federal Cell Facility Application Request for Information 

Dear Mr. Rogers: 

The Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control (Division) hereby provides follow up Requests 
for Information (RFI) regarding the Federal Cell Facility Application dated August 4, 2022. 

Each Rfl in the attached document represents a follow up to an Rfl issued earlier in the application review 
process. The numbering system ties the additional questions to the initial RF! with an added letter 
designation. When responding to an RFI, please use the assigned number representing the question. 

With this round of follow up Rfls, the Division recommends that appropriate staff from the Licensee, the 
Division, and consultants meet to discuss each matter for clarity. 

Please contact Otis Willoughby at 385-622-2213 to schedule a meeting. 

Sincerely, 
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